HECK Zechariah

From: ANDRETTI Chris * DOC < Chris.Andretti@doc.state.or.us>

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 8:57 AM

To: HECK Zechariah

Subject: group meeting advisory EV

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Due By: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 4:30 PM

Flag Status: Completed

This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the information you share if you respond.

We need charging stations at state of Oregon locations such as prisons. I work at one and no charging stations there. Also new apt complexes should have plug in stations. Thanks

Christine Andretti CADC II, PSS, QMHA

Intake Counselor

Correctional Services Division | Intake & Assessments

Oregon Department of Corrections 24499 SW Grahams Ferry Rd. Wilsonville, OR 97070

Phone: 503-570-2264



HECK Zechariah

From: BRINDLE Frances * Frannie

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 10:50 AM

To: HECK Zechariah Subject: EV Charging

Hi,

I am the ODOT Area Manager for Region 2, Lane County. One of my tasks is to review and recommend surplusing property not expected to be needed for projects. My concern/opinion is, there are likely opportunities for properties near highway facilities to be used as charging stations or perhaps another GHG reduction effort such as modal connections between transit, highway use and bicycles.

Just wanted to put this on the ODOT radar so that we don't have missed opportunities.

thanks

Frannie Brindle

Region 2 Area 5 Manager Eugene Office 541-736-9611 Cell 541-228-8059